
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON A WATER SHORTAGE EMERGENCY 
 

 

 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the Lower Lake County Waterworks District 

No. 1 will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. at the 

District office, 16254 Main Street, Lower Lake California. 

The purpose of the hearing is for the customers of the District to have an opportunity 

to be heard and to protest: 

1. A proposed Declaration of a Stage I Water Shortage Emergency Condition 

calling for voluntary conservation measures to achieve a 20% reduction in 

water demand. 

Supporting documents will be available by August 13, 2021. 

 

 

Amy Loren 

Clerk of the Board 
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